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Dundalk Photographic Society retain Rosebowl 

 

Dundalk Photographic  Society  have a new home.  We’re now in new premises above McGeoughs 

pub in Roden place.  Well done to all involved in getting the premises ready for us to start the new 

season.  Special thanks to Brendan Tumilty, Clodagh Tumilty, Ciaran DeBhal, Charlie Flynn,  Bob 

Duffy and Gabriel O’Shaughnessy for  all their hard work. 

 

Heres all of us, happy in our new home! 
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